
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

   

 

City of Charleston New Single-Use  

Plastic Regulations in Effect 

 

Effective July 1, 2024: Minor Amendment Updates to Regulations Include: 

o Prohibition of Extra Thick Plastic Bags: Businesses are no longer 

permitted to use extra thick plastic bags. Encouraging customers to 

bring reusable bags can help save costs and reduce waste. Providing 

a bag incentive refund at checkout and using signage in parking lots 

can promote this behavior. Paper bags are also permissible. 

 

o Drive-thru and Take-out Utensil Policy: Drive-thru and take-out 

businesses may still offer disposable cutlery, but only upon customer 

request, affirmative response, or through self-service stations or 

dispensers.  This measure aims to reduce unnecessary automatic 

inclusion of utensils in to-go bags, thereby saving costs and 

minimizing plastic waste. 

 

 

SUSTAINABLE STEPS 
Brought to you by Arielle Gerstein,  

Charleston County’s Sustainability Manager 

For more information on Charleston County’s Sustainability Program or to suggest a 

Sustainable Steps idea, contact Arielle Gerstein at agerstein@charlestoncounty.org, or 

call (843) 958-4083. 

file:///C:/Users/dgsajg/OneDrive%20-%20County%20of%20Charleston/Sustainable%20Steps/agerstein@charlestoncounty.org



	Sustainable Steps July 2024
	Document (2009×2600)

